
Reading and 
Computers 

 

Inasmuch as you have done it 
unto one of the least of 

these my brethren, you havdone 
it unto me.   

Matthew 25:40b 

 

 
Chisholm Youth Group 

 
A group from Chisholm Baptist Church, in Oklaho-

ma, came into town and spent 3 days serving with us. 

The first day, they received evangelism training, and 

then we went to share the gospel at San Antonio Col-

lege, where someone accepted Christ during the out-

reach. Later that day, they went to our West Side pro-

gram and the team shared their testimonies with our 

youth. The following day, they helped served a part-

ner, Harpers Chapel, with their homeless ministry and 

5 people made a profession of faith. The final day, 

they went downtown to share the gospel and had sev-

eral professions of faith as well. When they were 

done, they stopped at Kilwins chocolate shop to visit 

with Larry Rosenberger, the owner, who is a faithful 

servant of the Lord and a supporter of BridgeBuilders 

San Antonio. We were blessed to host a youth group 

from Chisholm Baptist church for the second consec-

utive year and hope to see them again next year! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Senior Service 
 

Our senior ministry has expanded to 4 senior cen-
ters across the city. We are grateful to have the 
opportunity to serve our seniors in a variety of 
ways. One of the biggest needs is hygiene items. 
Many of those we serve do not have the funds or 
access to get more. Primarily, we are trying to get 
razors, shaving cream, soap, and shampoo. If you 
are interested in helping, please bring new items 
to either our April or May block parties. If you 
have any questions, please contact our Director 
of Outreach, Donald Walton,  at 210-296-8389. 



 

Mel Fechner, Executive Director 

Phone:  210-870-4676 

E-Mail:  mfechner@hbbsa.org 

Josh Fechner, Dir. of Operations 

Phone:  210-445-9894 

E-Mail:  jfechner@hbbsa.org 

Sandra Fechner, Administration 

Phone:  210-602-8305 

E-mail:  fechnerruben@sbcglobal.net 

Donald Walton, Director of Urban 

Outreach 

E-Mail: dwalton@hbbsa.org 

Phone: 210-296-8389 
Mailing address: 422 Pike Road,  
San Antonio, TX 78209 

 

Web www.hisbbsa.org or 
www.hisbridgebuilders-

sa.org 
 

Facebook page—H.I.S. 
BridgeBuilders—SA 
Like us on Facebook. 

 
You Tube Video—H.I.S. 

BridgeBuilders —SA 
Add a comment. 

 
Twitter 

@hisbbsa 
 

Instagram 
hisbbsa 

Witnesses 

B o ard  o f  D i r ec to r s  
F or  H IS Br i dg eB ui ld er s —S A  

Mark Matlock, President 
John Tafolla, 1st Vice-President 
Bill Robertson,  Secretary 
Matt Green, Treasurer 
Sandra Fechner, 2nd Vice-
President 
Pastor Randy Garcia, Director 
Pastor Ray Jones, Director 
Moe Oroian, Director 
Alan Schoolcraft, Director 
Craig Franklin, Director 
Ruben Fechner, III, Director 

Contact Information  

If you wish to donate to HIS BridgeBuilders-San Antonio, 
please mail checks to 422 Pike Road, San Antonio, TX 

78209.  You may also donate on the web. 

2025 
Block Parties: 

April 5 
May 3 
June 7 
July 12 

August 9 
September 6 

October 4 
November 22 
December 20 

 
Benefit Dinner—April 22,  

2025 
Golf Tournament—October 14, 

2025 
 
  

Now to Him who 
is able to do far 
more abundantly 
beyond all that we 
ask or think, ac-
cording to the 
power that works 
within us, to Him 
be the glory in the 
church and in 
Christ Jesus to all 
generations forev-
er and ever.  
Amen.  Ephesians 
3:20-21 

   

UTA Vacation Bible School 
 

Just a few weeks ago, a group of students from the 
Baptist Student Association at UTA decided to 
spend their spring break serving in our communi-
ty. We were able to host them at one of our loca-
tions in the East Meadows community, and they 
did the rest.  For almost the entire week, these col-
lege students ran a free VBS for youth in our com-
munity and were a great blessing to us as well as 
the young people in our neighborhood. We are 
grateful for their willingness to come serve during 
their break! 

March Block Party 
 

Saturday, April 
5th, will be our 
next Block Party 
in the East Mead-
ows neighbor-
hood.  If you plan 
to come and help 
setup for the 
event, please ar-
rive at 710 Arthur 
at 9:00 a.m. The 
outreach will last 
until noon. 

 


